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23/10/2024  15:10:322024/4393/P OBJ Marta Piasente The proposed erection of a single-storey extension to the rear of 11 Murray Street will have a detrimental 

impact on the adjacent properties.

1. The planning application lacks sufficient details regarding the partition wall between No. 10 and No. 11. 

Constructing the extension at 11 Murray Street would require part of the wall at 10 Murray Street to be 

demolished.

2. A beautiful tree in the garden of 11 Murray Street will need to be removed to make space for the extension. 

This tree is not shown on the existing plans, which misrepresents the application.

3. The flats above the office at 11 Murray Street are occupied by students, who frequently sit on the current 

ground-floor flat roof. The proposed extension would result in residents directly overlooking my bedroom and 

living room.
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